
I strongly oppose this bill. I am a legal CHL holder in 2 states.  I already follow all laws that pertain to my license and believe that all 
CHL holders do. This bill is unnecessary and will only penalize lawful citizens.  I believe your focus should be unlawful persons 
carrying firearm concealed and illegally.  It's beyond frustrating to have to submit testimony year after year so that people can "feel 
safer" when in all reality they are not.


